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CPNP Foundation Hosts Documentary Screening for OF TWO MINDS 
During CPNP Annual Meeting 

Colorado Springs, CO—Over 100 individuals attended the first CPNP Foundation event during the 2013 
CPNP Annual Meeting. OF TWO MINDS is an award-winning, feature documentary directed by Lisa 
Klein and Doug Blush. Filmed over three years, OF TWO MINDS weaves together stories from across 
America of the incredible highs and devastating lows of bipolar disorder. It is not a medical primer or 
tabloid scandal expose, but rather a flesh and blood look at how remarkable people deal with the 
symptoms, stigmas and unique insights that come out of living with bipolar disorder.  
 
Attendees had the opportunity to interact with one of the filmmakers, Lisa Klein, following the screening. 
Lisa’s sister suffered from bipolar disorder and was the passion behind the film’s origin. CPNP 
Foundation President, Charles Caley, PharmD, BCPP, noted “Although CPNP Annual Meeting attendees 
are health-care professionals working with consumers and caregivers, OF TWO MINDS provides us 
direct insight into individuals suffering from bipolar disorder including the stigma they face. This 
documentary provides us with keys to work alongside the individual living with bipolar disorder to 
embrace their responsibility for improving their treatment and recovery. Additionally, this impactful film 
reinforces and reinvigorates our passion for our patients. The CPNP Foundation was thrilled to bring this 
unique experience to this meeting.”  
 
Additional information concerning the work of the CPNP Foundation can be found at 
cpnpfoundation.org. Additional information on OF TWO MINDS is available at 
http://www.oftwomindsmovie.com/. Those interested in obtaining OF TWO MINDS for educational 
purposes should visit the link at http://filmakers.com/index.php?a=results&search_term=of+two+minds 
 
About CPNP Foundation (CPNPF) 
CPNPF’s mission is to promote state-of-the art and essential treatments for people affected by psychiatric 
and neurologic illness. To accomplish this, the CPNP Foundation is involved in activities that advocate 
for all patients with these illnesses to have access to a pharmacist with the knowledge and skills to 
improve their care. CPNF is also dedicated to providing resources for research, dissemination of data, 
training and education. 


